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                     FACULTY SENATE 

4303 Diamond Head Road 

Honolulu, Hawai‘i 96816 

An Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Institution 

 

 

To:  Louise Pagotto, Interim Chancellor 
 
From:  Susan Inouye, Faculty Senate Chair 
 Lynn Hamada, Faculty Senate Vice Chair  
   

Date: February 22, 2017 

RE: Resolution 02062017-2 Postponing CAC Vote on Sustainability Plan 

At the February 06, 2017 meeting of the Faculty Senate, a motion was passed to the 
effect that given that the Faculty Senate is not prepared to endorse the Sustainability 
Plan at present because it has not been vetted by Departments, and given that there 
are grave concerns over language in the Sustainability Plan on including plan goals and 
outcomes in hiring and curriculum decisions, the Faculty Senate recommends that the 
CAC vote be postponed one month in order to give time for departmental input and a 
possible plan revision. 

 

 


